
 
 

Vayichan Organizational Sign Up 
 

The next Vayichan Achdus Program is called Ahavas Yisrael and will iy”H take place the 
Sunday before Tisha B’Av (July 26).   
 
Like in the past, we are offering shuls, schools, yeshivot, seminaries and organizations 
around the world the opportunity to send out a flier with their logo on it and to appear as 
a partner on the program website (for no charge). 
   
If you would like to receive a personalized flier and be listing as part of the launch (iy”H 
the week of June 14), please fill out this form before the end of this week (June 12)- 
https://forms.gle/JziPwZQeLWY362Hx5 
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